
SEAWALLS: Property Protection or 

Public Nuisance?  

Join us for a panel discussion: 

Wednesday, October 2, 2013 

6 to 8 p.m. in Corless Auditorium  

University of Rhode Island Bay Campus, Narragansett, RI 

 
Light refreshments will be served. Space is limited, and RSVPs are required. Please email 

beachSAMP@etal.uri.edu to RSVP. For more information, please visit 

www.beachsamp.org.  

This meeting is part of the Rhode Island Shoreline Change Special Area Management Plan. 

 

 

Photo Credit: Janet Freedman, CRMC 

mailto:beachSAMP@etal.uri.edu
http://www.beachsamp.org/

